
TO:  TAVELLI PARENTS  
FROM:    MS. CHRISTINE HENDRICKS, PRINCIPAL/LINDA FOREMAN, OFFICE 488-6725 
DATE:  FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 18, 2020 
SUBJECT: IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS and DATES  
 

Tavelli Important Dates to Remember: 
Sept. 18 Materials pick up day 
Sept. 24-Oct. 8 October Count Window 
Oct. 5  Grades K-2 in Phase 3 Hybrid in-person learning begins  
Oct. 15  No School for PK-5 Students—Staff Exchange Day 
Oct. 16  No School for PK-12 Students—Staff Exchange Day 
Oct. 19  Grades 3-5 in Phase 3 Hybrid in-person learning begins  
Nov. 25-27 No School for PSD Students—Thanksgiving Break 

 

1.  Welcome Back K-2 Students! – We are excited that some of our Tigers will be returning to the building 
soon! Beginning the week of October 5th, we will resume in-person learning for students in Kindergarten-2nd 
grade. Our entire building has been set up for social distancing and new hand washing/sanitizing stations 
have been installed throughout the school. Masks must be worn by all students and staff, and we will be 
following the PSD Phase 3 protocol, which divides the students into A and B groups for in-person 
attendance 2 days a week. (Group A students will be in-person Monday and Wednesday with remote learning 
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday. Group B students will be in-person Tuesday and Thursday with remote 
learning Monday, Wednesday and Friday.) If you are unsure which group your student has been assigned to, 
check the Student Info tab on your ParentVue account. Watch your email for more information about safety 
protocols and student drop-off and pick-up.  
 
2.  News for K-3 Families -- We now have a premium account on Starfall.com. There is a one-time sign in. The 
username/email address is: tavstarfall@psdschools.org The password is: 12345 
Please help your student sign in, and they will be able to access all the great activities Starfall has to offer.  
 
3.  October Count is Coming! – October Count is the process that determines school funding for our district. 
The count window is September 24-October 8 this year, with the actual count date October 1. If possible, 
please schedule appointments either before or after these dates, and make sure your child is in class. Our 
yearly budget is based on our enrollment, and the process is simplified when students are in attendance. 
Thanks for your help!  
 
4.  Playground Update – The area for the new playground has been cleared and excavated. Concrete work 
has started, and should take a week to complete. The equipment installation will be scheduled as soon as 
possible after the concrete work is done and will take approximately 2 weeks. We hope to have the 
playground ready for students by October 19th.  
 
5.  Does Your Child Need Help With Art Supplies? – Ms. Robinson has a limited amount of art supplies 
(crayons, markers, watercolors, colored pencils and glue) available to families who may need help with these 
items. Please contact Ms. Robinson krobinso@psdschools.org with your needs and she will arrange for you 
to pick them up. 
 
6.  Get A Library Card From the Public Library – If you don’t already have a library card with the Poudre River 

Public Library, use this link to get one. https://www.poudrelibraries.org/borrow/ 
The card provides access to many excellent online resources.  

 

 

Please visit the Tavelli Website https://tav.psdschools.org/ 
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